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TIP STATISTICS FOR JANUARY 1 TO MARCH 31, 2022 
 

 Total Tips (Phone, Web, and Mobile, including follow ups): 647 

 New Tips (Phone, Web, and Mobile): 130 
 

Tips Allocated: 163 (33 tips were allocated to multiple recipients)  
  

 Grey Bruce OPP: 45 (28%) 

 South Bruce OPP: 49 (30%) 

 The Blue Mountains OPP: 1 (0.5%) 

 Owen Sound Police Service: 23 (14%) 

 Hanover Police Service: 17 (11%) 

 Saugeen Shores Police Service: 8 (5%) 

 West Grey Police Service: 11 (7%) 

 Neyaashiinigmiing First Nation Police: 1 (0.5%) 

 Ontario MNRF: 1 (0.5%) 

 Ontario MOF (contraband tobacco): 2 (1%) 

 OPP Contraband Tobacco Enforcement: 2 (1%) 

 OPP Historic Crimes: 0 (0%) 

 OPP Anti Human Trafficking Coordination Unit: 2 (1%) 

 RCMP:  1 (0.5%) 
 

Tip Totals Year to Date 
 

 130 new tips have been received during the first quarter of 2022, which is behind the 
same point in 2021 by 82 tips. 

Crime Stoppers of Grey Bruce 
Statistics Since Inception May 1987 

Tip Reports  17,375 
Arrests   1,743 
Charges   2,351 
Cases Cleared  2,722 

Property Recovered $4,561,586 
Narcotics Recovered $49,758,013 

Rewards Approved $284,385 
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MEDIA  
 

 LITE 99.3, Bayshore Broadcasting, Bounce Radio 92.3, Blackburn Radio (Cool 94.5 & 
101.7 The One), The Ranch 100, and Bluewater Radio continue to receive Crime of 
the Week segments that are sent out from our office on a weekly basis. 

 Monthly Crime of the Week columns are forwarded to the Bruce County Marketplace 
magazine. 

 Crimes of the Week are being forwarded to the Owen Sound Hub and the Saugeen 
Times online news, as well as Eastlink TV. 
 

FUNDRAISING 
 

 Nevada ticket revenues have decreased, however continue to assist in funding 
rewards; our tips line; promotional advertising; our P3 annual subscription; and the 
NACC call centre. 

 We applied for funding from the Port Elgin, Hanover, and Owen Sound Walmarts for 
2022 and have been successful with the Port Elgin store so far. 

 During 2021 we received donations from the municipalities of Arran-Elderslie, Northern 
Bruce Peninsula, Meaford, South Bruce, and Blue Mountains; and the Hanover, 
Saugeen Shores, and Brockton Police Services Boards.  So far in the first quarter of 
2022 Northern Bruce Peninsula has made a donation.  Crime Stoppers of Grey Bruce 
is very grateful to the Police Services Boards and Municipalities of Grey and Bruce that 
have donated to our program! 

 Funds continue to be received from the Direct Accountability Program, (court 
diversions). 

 We applied for provincial grant funding for the Anti-Racism Anti-Hate program and we 
are currently included in the second round of call for applications. 

 Caframo Limited provided a partial sponsorship of our office insurance premium. 
 

EVENTS AND PROMOTIONS 
 

 Crime Stoppers of Grey Bruce launched TIPSTER Magazine with the inaugural Winter 
2022 edition in January, and followed up with the Spring 2022 edition in March.  This 
magazine features articles and editorials focusing on regional crime and community 
safety topics, and has been very well received by our partners and the community.  
Future plans include a printed version, and the inclusion of sponsored ads. 
 

CRIME STOPPERS BOARD 
 

 We accepted the resignation of one Board member and appointed four new members, 
for a total of eleven members on our Board of Directors.  We are continuing to recruit 
new members to the Board. 
 

UPCOMING EVENTS 
 

 We have four classic car events planned for this summer to raise awareness and 
funds:  

  1. Sauble Speedway Classic Car Night (Saturday June 25th) 
  2. South Bruce County Classic Car Run (Sunday June 26th) 
  3. Bruce Peninsula Classic Car Run (Sunday July 31st) 
  4. Grey County Classic Colour Tour (Sunday September 25th) 
 

 Our 30th Anniversary Crime Stoppers of Grey Bruce Golf Tournament will be taking 
place on Thursday August 11, 2022 at Saugeen Golf Club near Port Elgin, and former 
Leaf Captain, fan-favourite, and Hall of Famer Doug Gilmour will lead our line-up of 
guest celebrities.    


